PETROLEUM CORPORATION ofF TEXAS
] P. O. BOX 911
N BRECKENRIDGE, TEXAS 76024
iy March 17, 1971

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Feasel #1-Y
Section 33, T28N, RI(OW
Fulcher Kutz/PC/Pool

Gentlemen:

We received your mero concerning initial deliverability
and shut in pressure test report not being filed on

the above well and are at a loss to determine why it
had not been. We are checking into the matter and hope
that we can have the answer to this in the next day or
two.

Shortly after this well was put on the line, Mr. Neely,
who was then operatinz these properties for us, advised
us he was running a test and would file it with the
Commission. We never received a copy and asked him if

it had been filed and he assured us that it had and that
a copy would be coming from your office. Apparently this
test has never been filed and we will, if we can, get it
to your office in the near future.

Yours ry truly,
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Dugser

Production Manager
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